
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

Medowie Public School 
Works notification | 13 December 2024
   

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours,   
 

As part of planned maintenance, we will be replacing the fence along the school perimeter at 
Medowie Public School. The work will involve removing the existing fence, trimming 
vegetation where required and installing new 2.15 metre security fencing.  

As a safety precaution, temporary fencing will be installed around the work site while 
construction is taking place. 

On 22 November, we wrote to neighbours about these works and provided 21 days for 
feedback. No feedback was received. 

The NSW Department of Education can fence off school properties as indicated in the 
Inclosed Lands Protection Act 1901 (ILP Act). Medowie Public School is ‘inclosed land’ for the 
purposes of the ILP Act.   

By installing new fencing, we will provide greater safety and security for our students, staff 
and the wider community.   

Works are due to start in late January 2025 and may continue into Term 1 2025 depending on 
weather and other conditions.    

Work hours will be from 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturday. No 
work will be done on Sundays or public holidays.    
 
For the safety of the contractors, neighbours please secure your pets and keep them away 
from the work area during the scheduled work times. 
 
We are committed to the safety and wellbeing of our school community and appreciate your 
understanding.  
 
If you have any questions about the work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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